From: Baccus Poxer baccus 49@gmail.com Subject: Comments and Questions - Maps

Date: Jun 13, 2022 at 1:06:56 PM To: CompPlan@washingtonny.org

Cc: Mary Alex malex@washingtonny.org, Gary Ciferri

gciferri@washingtonny.org

Howard Schuman < Baccus 49@gmail.com >

To: CompPlan@washingtonny.org

Cc: Mary Alex < malex@washingtonny.org >, Gary Ciferri < gciferri@washingtonny.org >

June 13, 2022

Re: Comments and Questions - Maps

Dear TOW Comprehensive Plan Review Committee Members,

Thank you for all of the GIS maps.

Please consider supplying the Town with the GIS data files and meta data that goes along with these maps so that in the future the Town could engage a GIS expert whom can work with these maps for what ever projects the Town might need. PDFs are not sufficient for certain types of analytical work.

Thank you for considering these comments.

Very Best,

Howard Schuman